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Hi EPSP Members,

Welcome to our June newsletter. We hope you’re all finishing or have finished up
the academic year strong! Below are a handful of EPSP and AGU updates.

 

 

 

 

 

Fall Meeting Updates

AGU23 abstract submissions will open on 14 June! Head on over to the AGU23
website and browse the list of sessions to decide where you’ll submit. Here’s a
quick reminder of some upcoming important dates for Fall Meeting:

10 July: Fall Meeting Student Travel Grant opens (deadline 10 August, and
don’t forget to check out all these other AGU grants)
2 August: Abstract submission deadline at 23:59 PM Eastern.
Mid August: Meeting registration and housing opens
Early October: Release of the full AGU 23 scientific program
11-15 December: AGU23 meeting (in San Francisco and online everywhere)

 

 

 

 

 

EPSP Connects Updates

EPSP Connects will be taking a break for the summer to prepare a webinar
schedule for the upcoming fall and winter. Look for new EPSP Connects seminars
to start again in September. If you have recommendations for certain topics,
speakers or presentation formats or want the experience of working with the
hosting team for the upcoming academic year, please contact any member of the
EPSP Connects Team.
 

 

 

 

 

NSF GRFP Application Short Course

AGU is organizing a free short course for applying to the NSF Graduate Research
Fellowship Program (GRFP). Students will receive one-on-one peer review and
mentorship from past awardees, advice from former reviewers and program
officers, and more. The workshop application deadline is 30 June (note that the
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GRFP is unfortunately only available to US citizens and Permanent Residents). 
Click here to apply to be part of the short course. 
 

 

 

 

 

Data Visualization Workshops

AGU is hosting three free data visualization workshops by Don't Use this Code and
sponsored by NASA. The first workshop will be on 22 June from 11 a.m.-12 p.m.
ET. These sessions are offered in support of the Michael Freilich Student Data
Visualization competition.
 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer with the AGU Thriving Earth Exchange

Are you looking for a way to volunteer and share your expertise with your local
community? AGU Manages the Thriving Earth Exchange, which connects
communities with volunteer scientists to work together on a local issue. Projects
span a range of topics, regions, timelines and expertise needed.
 

 

 

 

 

Nominations needed for the EPSP Early Career Spotlight

Did you know our Student Committee runs an Early Career Spotlight designed to
highlight folks doing EPSP-relevant work? We pick researchers to highlight based
on a nomination process and we’re always in need of new nominations. If you
know an early career researcher who deserves to have their work highlighted,
please nominate them using this form (self-nominations are also allowed and
encouraged!).
 

 

 

 

 

Stay connected with EPSP 

As a reminder, in addition to this newsletter, we make many EPSP-related
announcements on our Twitter account @AGU_EPSP, as well via the Gilbert Club
and IAG Geomorph-List (GEOMORPH-L) community list-servs (which are both
great ways to stay up to date with the broader geomorph community as well). 
 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer with EPSP

We are still looking for new volunteers for many of our committees including two
new committees: the Diversity, Equity and Inclusion (DEI) committee and a
concierge (new member/communication) committee. These are open to folks at
any career stage who are doing EPSP-related work. If you are interested, please fill
out an application here. We will keep this live indefinitely and will respond to
applications on a rolling basis within a month of each application and sooner when
we can. Feel free to submit an open ended application of interest! If you want to
contribute but are not sure how “best” to do this, we can work with you to find a
place for you to contribute in ways that reflect your current and evolving interests.
 

 

AGU is a global community supporting more than half a million advocates and
professionals in the Earth and space sciences.
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